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19th December 2024 

Dear Parents/carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to extend my heartfelt gratitude for your 
continued support of our fundraising initiatives within the school. Your invaluable 
contributions play a crucial role in enhancing the educational resources and experiences 
available to our children. 

Over the past few months, we have had the pleasure of hosting several successful fundraising 
events. Notably, our Early Years (Reception and Nursery) Bike-a-thon raised an astonishing 
amount, which, thanks to our PTA and community links, has been match-funded to nearly 
£2,000. Additionally, last term’s Prostrike event was a tremendous success, with children 
thoroughly enjoying the football-related prizes on offer. Together with our annual Christmas 
fair and Asda cashpot for schools, these events have generated an incredible total of nearly 
£5,000. 

With the help of our dedicated pupil council ambassadors, we have engaged with children 
across all classes to gather their ideas on how we can further improve our school environment 
and their experiences as a pupil at Canon Popham. They have suggested several really useful 
ideas including: 

· the purchase of new reading books for all class libraries to enhance home reading 
experiences 

· a sound and light system for use during school events such as discos 

· playtime games equipment to further enrich outdoor activities. 

· picnic benches for use at break and lunchtimes 

· IT equipment 

We are excited to implement these ideas for the benefit of all our children and look forward 
to witnessing the positive impact this will have on their school experience. We will give 
updates on our newsletter and website. Pupil council ambassadors have also met to discuss 
further ideas for fundraising throughout the rest of this year. 
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Thank you once again for your continued support; it truly makes a difference. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs Shelton 

Head of School 

 


